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Dear Aurora University 

Fire Prevention Bureau - The Fire Prevention Bureau has reviewed the proposal and has the following 
comments.  

 With The Following Condition(s) as required and in compliance with the 2015 
International Fire Code as adopted and/or amended by the City of Aurora:  
1. Provide supply hose coverage so that the distance between 2 fire lanes or staging 

areas is no greater than 300’/400’ per the International Fire Code, Section 503.1.1. 
2. Provide gates with a minimum 20’ width with Supra lockboxes for emergency 

access to fire access roads per the International Fire Code, Sections 503.6 and 
D103.5. 

3. Resubmittal is required for the Fire Prevention Bureau. 
 

 

If there are any questions regarding this review, please contact Javan Cross at the e-mail address listed 

below or you may call (630) 256-4130. 

 

Javan Cross  JCross@aurora-il.org  
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